
 

21-048E 
世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
L U N G  K O N G  W O R L D  F E D E R A T I O N  S C H O O L  L IM I T E D 
L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                                              15th November, 2021 

 Northwest New Territories Brush Calligraphy Competition 2021 

In order to promote the art of calligraphy, promote the cultural cultivation of teenagers, and enhance 

students’ and the public's sense of identity with Chinese culture, the Chinese Department of the school will 

recommend students to visit the Auditorium of the Ching Chung Koon Complex to participate in the 

Northwest New Territories Brush Calligraphy Competition 2021 hosted by Taoist Hong Kong Ching Chung 

Koon. The details are listed below: 

Activity Name: 
Regarding the “Northwest New Territories Brush Calligraphy Competition 

2021” 

Competition Date 4th December, 2021 (Saturday) 

Assembly Time: 8:30 a.m. 

Assembly Venue: School Lobby  

Lead Teachers: Mr. Chung Sai Kit 

End Time: 11:30 a.m. 

Dismissal Venue: School Ground floor Lobby 

Competition Fee: Free of charge 

Reminders: 

1. Please wear full school uniform to school on that day. 

2. Bring a charged Octopus card. 

3. “Entry Certificate”. 

4. Bring sufficient water. 

5. Students can decide whether or not to bring a mobile phone.  

Remarks: 
This is the same day as the school’s parents’ day. Students can return to school for 

parent’s day matters after the competition is over.  

Please sign the reply slip, and hand it over to Mr. Chung Sai Kit.  

 

Yours faithfully,    

                                                                                                                             Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

                                                                                                                         Principal         

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

        Reply Slip                                                         (21-048E) 

Dear Principal, 

I have read the circular “Northwest New Territories Brush Calligraphy Competition 2021”,  

and agree with allowing my children to participate in the above competition and will remind children 

to wear proper school uniform, bring the “Entry Certificate” and a charged Octopus card to attend the 

relevant competition.  

When the competition ends, student will follow the methods below to leave school and return 

home; 

 *  allow my children to leave school and return home by themselves /  

     pickup my children in person. 

 

 

Class (         ) Student Name：                                      

Parent's/Guardian's Signature：                                      

Date：                                      

* Please tick✓as appropriate. 

Note: Class teachers after collecting the circulars, please give them along with the application form to Mr. Chung Sai Kit on or 

before 22nd November, 2021.  


